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	Hi, everyone. It's Emma Bennison here with another weekly update on the work of Blind Citizens Australia.

First of all, I just want to let you know that we're thinking of all of you who are still in lockdown, particularly those of you who are in Sydney at the moment. We know that many of you are really doing it tough. And just want to remind you that we are here if you need anything - if you need any kind of support, or even just to have a conversation with someone. You can call us on 1800 033 660 or you can send us an email to bca@bca.org.au.

Also this week, a reminder about our forum for international students. If you're an international student or perhaps you know somebody who is an international student, I'd really encourage you to take advantage of this opportunity to hear from other international students who are blind or vision-impaired about how they navigate study in Australia and also to share your experiences. This is a really great opportunity for you to tell us what we can do to better support you as an international student.

So if you or someone you know might be interested in attending that forum, it's being held on Monday, 2 August, from 7:30pm. And you can find more information on our website at www.bca.org.au.

Also, a reminder again about our project manager role which I talked about in more detail on last week's video. That position is still open and it closes on 31 July. And, of course, it relates to our Eye to the Future 2.0 project which is around employment. So if you're interested in that role, please visit our website at www.bca.org.au.

And speaking of our website, before I go, I just wanted to highlight a couple of things that have recently been added to our website that you may not be aware of. There are the recordings of our recent BCA Connect sessions. Of course, our BCA Connect conference was held on 29 May. So the recordings of that are up now.

And also, we have recently made a number of submissions to the Disability Royal Commission's inclusion paper. And so if you want to read those, again, you can visit our website and you'll find all of those submissions there. They cover a range of topics - everything from health to employment, education, transport and civic and community participation.

So that's all for this week. And I look forward to speaking to you again next week.






